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WOODBRIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION APPOINTS 
NEW SUPERINTENDENT 

 
The Woodbridge Board of Education is delighted to announce the appointment of Christopher Montini as the new 
Superintendent of Schools following a unanimous endorsement on June 4, 2025.  
 
The depth and breadth of Mr. Montini’s work in the field of education is impressive. He brings over two decades of 
involvement in public education. Mr. Montini has served as Superintendent of the Naugatuck (CT) Public Schools 
since 2020. His tenure there also includes service as Assistant Superintendent of Schools, principal, assistant 
principal, and classroom teacher.  
 
Mr. Montini earned his Executive Leadership Certificate through UCONN. In addition, Mr. Montini has a Sixth-
year degree in Educational Leadership, a Master’s degree in Reading, a Bachelor of Science degree in Elementary 
Education and a Bachelor of Arts degree in Spanish, all from Southern Connecticut State University. Chris is a 
member of CAPSS (Connecticut Association of Public School Superintendents, SCASA (South Central Area 
Superintendents’ Association), ASCD (Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development), and AASA 
(American Association of School Administrators). Mr. Montini has presented at the Connecticut Reading 
Association Conference and has co-authored “Marrying Literature Circles with the CMT”. In his spare time, he has 
been an active board member and coach on the Milford Little League Board. 
 
The Woodbridge Board retained the services of NESDEC (New England School Development Council) and was 
guided in its search by Ms. Christine Syriac. She gathered perspectives from many stakeholders before writing the 
Leadership Profile that guided the Board in its search for a new leader. The Board received and reviewed 39 
applications. Finalists were interviewed with Christopher Montini emerging as the best fit for the Woodbridge 
School District.   
 
Woodbridge Board of Education Chair Lynn Piascyk said, “The Woodbridge Board of Education was pleased to 
attract a robust pool of candidates. Throughout the process, Mr. Montini rose to the top as a well-respected and 
accomplished leader who embodies the vision of the Woodbridge School District. He is prepared to build on 
Beecher’s excellence while inspiring faculty, staff and students alike. The entire Board of Education 
enthusiastically welcomes Chris Montini as the next Superintendent of the Woodbridge School District.” 
 
Mr. Montini wrote, “The Woodbridge School District’s reputation for excellence, innovation, and commitment to 
the whole child deeply resonates with my own professional values and leadership philosophy. I am excited about 
the opportunity to join a community that clearly values academic excellence, forward-thinking, and a shared 
dedication to its children.” 
 


